
The Belmont Town Engineer’s Office and
the Transportation Advisory Committee
will be holding a public session to hear
comments regarding the Grove Street
corridor from Huron Avenue to Belmont
Street. Comments and ideas will help
inform the development of a concept
plan aimed at improving pedestrian,
bicycle, and traffic safety and mobility.

Thursday, September 21, 2023, 7:00 PM

Meeting ID: 876 3395 5779

One Tap Mobile
+13126266799,,87633955779# US 
+16469313860,,87633955779# US

Grove Street
  Improvements 

Huron Avenue to Belmont Street


